
Medina County LEPC Meeting 
July 24, 2008 

Members Present:   Buck Adams   Mark Albrecht 
   Dave Kersten   Alliss Strogin 
   John Gotheridge            Sheriff Hassinger 
   John Wise   Dan Raub 
   Joseph Tupa       Ed Schneider 
   Jacqui Russell   Shandra Roth 
   Adrienne Grendzynski    Bill Herthneck 
   Sue Netzly-Watkins  Reginald Brown 
 
The Medina County LEPC Meeting was called to order at 8:31am. 
 
A motion to approve the May 22, 2008 meeting minutes was made by Mark Albrecht, seconded 
by Alliss Strogin and unanimously approved by all. 
 
The Chair and Vice Chair are participating in the NECO Pandemic Flu exercise today and they 
will not be present.  Buck Adams will serve as Chair. 
 
The LEPC has welcomed new member Joseph Tupa. 
 
EMA STUFF- Buck Adams reporting 
This year the LEPC Conference is on August 14th in Columbus, Ohio. 
The SERC exercise evaluation manual has been completed. 
The SERC is now working on the plan revision document. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
The Tier 2 project involving the County nursing homes went well.  12 of 16 participated and will 
be receiving HICS vests and emergency lights. 
There are not any updates on the Debris Management Plan, we will meet with contractors in 
the winter- Mark Albrecht will have a list of contractors. 
Reggie passed out an updated Spills worksheet. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
Bill Herthneck has updated and installed a new email system on the EOC computers that will be 
tested in today’s NECO exercise. 
Reggie will check on the number of barrels spilled for mandatory reporting. (40 or 5) 
The Fair is next week, sign up. 
The Pandemic Flu exercise is today at 9am 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:08am. 
 
The next meeting after the September 25th is November 20th. 


